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There is already an oversupply of readily available natural gas. Unless the harmful chemical used to
be extracted can be disposed of properly, private enterprise does not have the right to poison the
waterways of the American people. These waters are used for recreation, and many other
businesses, like those related to the fishing industry, depend on clean water.



